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Berry, Taylor

From: Steve Vidal <vidaldba@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 4:46 PM
To: Statements
Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

Please deny Duke Energy's proposal to change the state's net electrical metering rules. Their proposal 
discourages solar investments and fails to account for solar's benefits to the grid. 
 
 
It is unfair for Duke Energy to profit from our rooftop solar panels.  Solar energy plays a pivotal role 
in reducing greenhouse gas emissions and preserving our environment for future generations. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Steve Vidal, RN  
 
‐‐  
Steve Vidal, MHA, BSN, NEA‐BC, CPHQ, CEN (Retired) 
Phone/Fax: (615) 469-7868 
Cell: (828) 424-6236 
 

"Violence is a tool of the ignorant." ~ Flip Wilson 


